Teaching for NST Part IA Physiology of Organisms during Michaelmas term 2021.
With regret, given the Covid 19 pandemic situation, the large numbers of students taking this course and the limited availability of very large lecture theatres, lectures in Physiology of Organisms will be delivered online during the Michaelmas term 2021. We sincerely hope that we will be able to deliver the lectures in person from Lent term, but this will depend upon the situation at that time.
The weekly practical classes associated with this course will be taught in person and you should consult the code of practice for students attending in person teaching in the Department of Physiology Development and Neuroscience, which will be posted on the Moodle page.
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